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On behalf of the Commission, we wish to express appreciation for the diligent work and 
thoughtful reflection that Norco College undertook to prepare for this evaluation. These efforts 
confirm that peer review can well serve the multiple constituencies of higher education by both 
ensuring and encouraging institutional quality and effectiveness. 
 
If you have any questions about this letter or the Commission’s action, please feel free to contact 

  
   


